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File No.17-0075 

BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a replacement for the City's 
current payroll system and necessary resources to maintain it while the replacement is in 
development. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and Fl LE the reports dated April 12, 2017 and April 17, 2017 from the Information 
Technology Agency {ITA) relative to the City of Los Angeles Payroll System Replacement 
(PaySR) Project. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

(Innovation, Grants, Technology, Commerce and Trade Committee waived 
consideration of the matter) 

SUMMARY 

At its regular meeting held on June 19, 2017, the Budget and Finance Committee considered 
reports from the ITA dated April12, 2017 and April17, 2017 relative to a replacement for PaySR 
and the resources needed to maintain PaySR while the replacement is in development. 

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council 
note and file the ITA reports. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

MEMBER VOTE 
KREKORIAN: YES 

ENGLANDER: ABSENT 

MARTINEZ: YES 

BLUMENFIELD: YES 

BONIN: ABSENT 
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